Salisbury City Community Area  Partnership
Minutes
Meeting of
: The Full Partnership 
Date 

: 24th September 2009

At

: South Wilts Grammar School, Stratford Road, Salisbury

Time

: 7pm – 9pm 

Present from Steering Group
Debrah Biggs (Chairman)

- Wessex Community Action

Cllr Cheryl Hill


- Salisbury City Council

Revd David Scrace


- Churches Together

Annie Scaddon


- Salisbury City Council

Maria Bota



- Salisbury International Arts Festival

Don Cross



- Salisbury Civic Society

John Potter



- RSA, Salisbury & South Wilts Forum

Tony Thorpe



- Credit Union

PS Richard Goodman


- Neighbourhood Policing Team – Salisbury City

Margaret Willmot


- South Wiltshire Agenda 21

Sharon Mcknight


- Sanctuary Shaftesbury 

Mary Paisey 



- Salisbury Women’s Refuge

Cllr Chris Cochrane


- Wiltshire Council

Kate Godfrey



- Citizens Advice Bureau

Others:

Annie Child



- Salisbury City Council

Cllr Susan Thorpe


- Salisbury City Council

Laura Pictor



- Wfcap   

Les Lipscombe


- Resident

Ruth Popplestone


- South Wilts Agenda21

Sue Wright



- South Wilts Agenda21

Peter Curbishley


- Wessex Community Action

Colin Duller



- Salisbury TUC 

Stephen Jones



- South Wilts Grammar School

Pam Rouquette


- South Wilts Agenda21

Brian Crabtree



- Resident

Pat Crabtree



- Resident

David Durlston Baker


- St Francis Church

Claire Rooney



- Wiltshire Police

Cllr Mary Douglas


- Wiltshire Council
Christopher Browne


- Adelphi Fine Art

Sue Holzer



- City Gate Church

Gillian Leach



- RSA/Resident

Apologies:
Winnie Manning


- Youth Development Service (YPIG)

Jo Howes



- NHS Wiltshire
Jerry Lewis



- Burnbake Trust
Charles Wells



- Bemerton Heath Residents Association
Marianna Dodd


- Wiltshire Council

Michelle Carwardine-Palmer

- Salisbury Playhouse
	
	Action

	Welcome, Apologies and Introductions

Debrah Biggs introduced all the steering group members to everyone and read out the names of those who had sent apologies.

	

	Setting the Scene – What is a Community Area Partnership

Debrah Biggs explained how the CAP fits in to the local government structure and that its main remit is to produce a Community Plan.
Debrah Biggs suggested that the first job of the CAP might be to set up a City Diary so that we can prevent clashes of meetings within Salisbury, which had happened this evening.
Tony Thorpe talked about the Core Strategy and Local Development Framework and the fact that it wouldn’t be appropriate for SCCAP to get involved at this stage of the consultation. 
	

	Tim Martiensson – An update from the Salisbury Vision Project
Tim Martiensson gave an update on the Salisbury Vision and took a lot of questions from members and residents.  Anyone is able to ask questions via their website www.salisburyvision.co.uk 
	

	Launch of the Community Plan Consultation
Annie Scadden from Salisbury City Council launched the community plan consultation explaining:
· What the community plan is about and that it should take approximately 18 months to complete

· It will be a public consultation targeting every sector within Salisbury i.e. businesses, residents, schools, health, tourists, shoppers etc.

· The consultation will be available on line and will be targeting facebook and other networking sites to get responses from the young people in Salisbury.
· We will be actively seeking out all ages to get their responses.
· We will use the results of previous questionnaires to feed into the Community Plan.
Annie then asked everyone present to help launch the consultation by filling in post-it notes with their thoughts on three questions:-

1. What do you dislike about Salisbury?
2. What do you like about Salisbury?

3. What do you want to see in the future for Salisbury?

Next Steps

Once everyone had filled out these notes Debrah read a few of them out to get a flavour of what was being said.
Debrah then talked about how we are going to get the answers to the above questions from the community. SCCAP will have consultation meetings in all of the eight wards/areas, there will be roving consultations where we will get young people to talk to other young people and Steering group members will also get out and about talking to other relevant groups. 

Debrah explained that people who want to be involved can fill in the SCAAP participation form and they will be kept in touch with developments.
Reminder:-

Salisbury City Area Board Meeting

City Hall

1st October 2009, 7pm

If you want to feed back to the Salisbury Vision then you can use SCCAP as we have a seat on the Salisbury Vision Board.

It was asked if SCCAP could treat all young people with fairness because what they said was valid and they are our future and we don’t want them to lose interest in it.

A member of the public asked if we could have an inventory of what Salisbury already has to make it easier for people to know what they want.  The steering group will give some thought to this idea.

	Steering Group

	Close
Debrah thanked everyone for coming and asked that they continue to attend the meetings and try to encourage friends, neighbours and colleagues to come with them next time.

	


SCCAP Administrator


Susan Sutton


Wessex Community Action


42-46 Salt Lane


Salisbury


SP1 1EG


01722 421747


susan@wessexcommunityaction.org.uk
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